
CLETS Training for Trainers 

Available at 2025 CCUG Seminar 

We are pleased to announce that CLETS Training for Trainers (T4T) will be offered at the 

2025 CCUG Training & Technology Seminar in Palm Springs, California. There will be one 
Training for Trainers class offered in conjunction with our Seminar this year: Monday, 

September 8 & Tuesday, September 9. Class times are 0800-1700 both days and 
include lunch. T4T is a two-day training - attendance both days is mandatory for CLETS 

Instructor Certification.  

CLETS T4T is required for all CLETS Trainers. If your agency is in need of additional 

personnel to be certified as CLETS Trainers, this is a great opportunity to make it 

happen! 

The T4T training is being hosted by CCUG and is available to all agency personnel who 

need this training, however you MUST have a seat in the T4T reserved in advance. 

Space is limited so hurry as the seats are sure to fill up fast.   

Attendance at the seminar is NOT a guarantee of a seat in the T4T training. If you wish 
to attend T4T, please reserve your seat by sending an e-mail to treasurer@ccug.org as 

soon as possible with the following information: 
     *Name(s) of the person(s) in your agency who wish to attend 

     *E-mail(s) of the requested attendees 
     *Contact person name, e-mail, phone 

Once you have been confirmed for a seat in the T4T you will be sent a link to register.  

 

Due to costs incurred to host this training, there is a fee to attend. The 
registration fees are as follows: 

Registration received prior to July 31, 2025 
*Full Seminar + T4T:       $700 (members) or $850 (non-members) 

*T4T only (no Seminar): $300 (members) or $375 (non-members) 
 

Registration received after July 31, 2025 
*Full Seminar + T4T:       $725(members) or $875 (non-members) 

*T4T only (no Seminar): $325 (members) or $400 (non-members) 

PLEASE NOTE: Attendance in the T4T is limited to two persons per agency due to the 

limited seating and high demand. If wish to have additional persons attend, they will be 

placed on a waiting list and offered a spot if space is available after August 15, 2025. 

For any person attending T4T, paid registration must be received by August 15, 2025. If 

payment is not received by that date your reservation may be canceled. If for any 
reason payment cannot be made prior to that date e-mail treasurer@ccug.org to make 

payment arrangements. 
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